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ARTICLE XIV

'rhe Government of Canada and the Govern2nent of the Socialist
Republic of Vietnam wjll endeavour to consuit each other in
respect of any matter that may f rom tise to time arise f rom or in
connection vith this Agreement.

ARTICLE XV

The Government of Canada and the Government of the Socialist
Republic of Vietnam designate respective.y the Canadian
International Develapiuent Agency and the State planning
Coumittee, or any other body se designated by their respective
Goverrnents, as the agencies responsible for the developuient
cooperation programme under this Agreement.

ARTICLE XVI

Representatives of the designated agencies for the Agreement for
the Government of Canada and the Government of the Socialist
Republic of Vietnam shall review the progreas of the programme of
developsent cooperation and reach agreement on activities te b.
undertaken.

ARTICLE X"II

This Agreement shall enter into force on signature and shall
remain in force until terminated by either party on six (6)
menths' notice in writing to the other party. The
responsibij.ities of the Government of Canada and of the
Government of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam with regard te
projects being carried out by virtue ef subsidiary arrangements
entered into pursuant to this Agreement, and begun prier te the
receipt of the termination notice referred te above,, shall
continue until compietion of such prejects as if this Agreement
remained in force in respect of and for the whole duration of
such projecta.

IV WITNR8S WEEOIP, the undersigneâ, duly authorized thereto by
their respective Governuents, have siqned this Agreement.


